All Hallows Fire Safety Policy
In order to comply with fire safety, advice has been taken from the Government website publications ‘Making Premises Safe from Fire.    Regulation Reform (2005)’

Risk Assessments will be carried out to identify hazards, the people at risk, what the risk might be and how controls are in place or should be put in place to mitigate the risks.

A responsible person will be appointed to ensure the risk assessment is carried out regularly and actions followed up.

Checks will take place by the Building Committee under guidance by the incumbent and or churchwardens.

Fire precautions will be carried out as identified by the risk assessment.

Training will be given on a regular basis to all persons responsible for being in charge of services or meetings within church, or who are working in church.

Fire extinguishers will be regularly maintained by O’Heap our service providers. 
